
LaSalle church of Christ 

July 7, 2024 

Mark R. Dailey, evangelist 

716-283-1214    

 Sunday Bible Class 10:00 to 10:45 AM  

Sunday AM Worship 11:00 AM 

those in our prayers 

• Ron Cameron—sympathy on the passing of 
his cousin 

• Wilma Patterson—recovering from           
laryngitis  

• Richard Wheeler—dealing with health      
issues  

• André & Roxanne—as they prepare for their 
move to our area 

• Joyce Flanagan—dealing with back pain  
• Charles Bennett’s 9 year old cousin, Madi-

son—serious condition, also her mother  
Amanda   

• Pam Schnell’s sister, Marcia—undergoing 
cancer tests & treatments  

• Jean Cameron—health issues 
 

 
• Frank Marsden—Absolute Care in Gasport  
• Kent and Phyllis—recovering well  
• Ray & Bev McArthur—as they minister to 

Ray’s mother 
• Wayne Carter—recovering from surgery  
• Jessica Alcorn—recovering at home from 

intestinal surgery  
• Carol Jones’ brother-in-law, Trevor recover-

ing from cancer surgery  
• Michael Rice—struggling with life-issues  
• Louella’s daughter-in-law, Tanya—

treatments for breast cancer  
• Goldie Crowe—moved to Northgate rehab  
• all our mission efforts:  Potter’s, Zambia, 

Philippines, House to House—Heart to 
Heart, Heart love and soul 

      News & Notes: 
 

• Homecoming Revival—N. Falls church,      
August 18-22 

• Arnold church of Christ will be here July 13-
17, (NEXT WEEK) see Dave for details 

Contribution last week  $ 1113 

Attendance last week  47 

Men’s Meeting Notes & Financial Reports—

posted on back board  

All Glory to God—Chris, 

Jim Mellott’s son, was  

united to Christ in baptism. 

World English Institute is in need of volunteers to teach 

English as a second language using the Bible as the 

textbook—see posting on back board  

NFCoC—Ladies Day 

“Wonderful Wisdom of God” 

7/20, see Audrey to register  

Next Area Wide Singing hosted by LaSalle 

Church September 29.  Thanks to Amherst 

for hosting, great turnout—135 present! 

Together, we have been reading the Bible everyday.  Each Sunday morning we dis-

cuss what we have read—so far we are halfway through reading the Bible in 2024.  

How encouraging it is to be part of a church family that loves the Word of God! 


